
   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Viesgo Generación S.L      C/ Isabel Torres, 25. 39011 Santander     viesgo.com  

COMMENTS  
ON COMMON SCHEMA FOR THE DISCLOSURE OF INSIDE 

INFORMATION PUBLIC CONSULTATION PAPER 
 

On May 27 has been published for pubic consultation a Common Schema for the 
Disclosure of Inside Information in order to collect the views on the proposed 
schema. 
 
With regard to the aforementioned public consultation, Viesgo Generación S.L. 
has the following comment to the paper: 
 

• General comment to the paper 

In general, we appreciate the proposal for a common standard to ensure proper 
communication. In case of agreement of standardization, sufficient time must be 
given for the affected companies to adjust to these new requirements. These 
adjustments entail additional costs of adaptation in systems and resources. 
 
In our opinion the minimum period of adaptation should be 1 year once the 
agreement is published. 
 
 
 
        Madrid, 26th June 2015 
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